
REMINDER 
RAPTOR VISITOR CHECK-IN/OUT SYSTEM 

When visiting our school, you MUST enter through 
door #1 and have your driver’s license or state-issued 

I.D. to scan into our security system.  You will then 
receive a visitor badge that must be worn while in our 

building. 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Phone: (574) 834-7644       Fax:  (574) 834-1046 

September 

2019 
North Webster 

Elementary 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Sep 2   Labor Day—NO SCHOOL 

Sep 3   Baker Youth Club Starts at 
the New Syracuse Elementary 

Sep 4   Running Club 3:15-4:15 PM 

Sep 5   School Picture Day 

Sep 5   Running Club 3:15-4:15 PM 

Sep 9   P.T.O. Meeting at 8:30AM 

Sep 9   Running Club 3:15-4:15 PM 

Sep 10 Grade 4/5 Girls Basketball 
Open Gym 3:05-4:30 PM 

Sep 11 Scheduled e-Learning Day 

Sep 12 Grade 4 Field Trip to WACF 

Sep 12 Grade 4/5 Girls Basketball 
Open Gym 3:05-4:30 PM 

Sep 12 Running Club 3:15-4:15 PM 

Sep 16 Mile Race at Syracuse 
Elementary 

Sep 17 Vision Screening for grades 
1, 3, and 5 

Sep 17 Grade 4 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM followed by 
Parent Meeting 

Sep 17 Choir Practice 3:05-4:00 PM 

Sep 18 Grade 5 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM followed by 
Parent Meeting 

Sep 19 Grade 4 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM 

Sep 20 P.T.O. Walk-A-Thon 
Fundraiser 

Sep 23 Grade 4 Field Trip to Pine 
Lake 

Sep 23 Grade 5 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM 

Sep 24 Choir Practice 3:05-4:00 PM 

Sep 25 Grade 4/5 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM 

Sep 26 Grade 3 Field Trip to WACF 

Sep 26 AWAY Girls Basketball Game 
at Milford Elementary 

Sep 27 Grade 5 Field Trip to Zoo 

Sep 27 Grade 3 Field Trip to Merry 
Lea 

Sep 27 Midterm Ends 

Sep 30 Grade 4/5 Girls Basketball 
Practice 3:05-4:30 PM 

Looking Ahead: 

Oct 10  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Oct 11  Fire Prevention Day 

Oct 18-21  Fall Break 

Parent Newsletter 

 
NO 

SCHOOL 

Monday 

September 

2ND 

Friday 
September 20th 

Sponsored 
by the P.T.O. 

 

 

State Road 13 in North Webster will be 
closed between Backwater Road and 
Esterbrook Drive (Maria's Restaurant) 
beginning Tuesday 9/3/2019. The bridge 
is being redone and will be totally closed 
to traffic. INDOT plans on having the work 
finished by early November, weather 
permitting.  This means there will be 
increased traffic on 750 East that runs in 
front of the elementary.  Please note there 
will be police officers on duty in the 
mornings and afternoons. 
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